
From: Mark Berte
To: ALTIG
Subject: Comments from ACF
Date: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:07:28 PM

Thank you for you for organizing and posting the Alabama TIG NRDA public meeting 
webinar. The Alabama Coastal Foundation appreciates the work that goes into pulling that 
information together. ACF endorses the Draft Addendum to Restoration Plan III including the 
two conditionally approved projects.

Best,
Mark 

------------------------------------------------
Mark Berte, Executive Director
Alabama Coastal Foundation
250 Conti Street, 2nd Floor
PO Box 1073
Mobile, AL 36633
(251) 990-6002 Office
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mberte@joinACF.org
http://www.joinACF.org
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